
GraceKids FAQ 

 
What curriculum do you use? 

• GraceKids utilizes the Orange Curriculum. (thinkorange.com) 
 
What if I’m late? 

• GraceKids check in center is open for a 30 minute period for 
each programed time (8:30am, 9:45am, 11:00am). 15 minutes 
before the start time, and 15 minutes after the start time. After 
this 30 minute window, you will need to contact a GraceKids 
staff member or a nearby Safety team member. 

 
What if my child is sick?  

• We desire to keep all our children and wonderful volunteers 
healthy. We look forward to seeing your child when he/she feels 
well and is no longer exhibiting: 

o Fever (100+ degrees) 
o Excessive/colored nasal drainage 
o Persistent coughing 
o Diarrhea 
o Vomiting 
o Rash 
o Any infection of the eye/nose/throat 

Thank you for helping us maintain a healthy environment!  
 

Should I bring anything? 
• Please label all of  your  child’s  belongings  (Cups,  bottles,  

pacifiers,  etc.).   
• Please provide extra diapers,  wipes,  pull-ups,  change  of                       

clothes,   changing  pad,  etc.   
• Please leave toys/dolls  at  home  so  they  don’t  get  left 

behind.  
	
CHECK-IN  & PICK-UP   

A team member will greet you at the GraceKids check-in center 
and walk you through our safe and easy registration process.  
The initial registration will take about 5 minutes, but upon future 
visits, the check-in process takes seconds using your phone 
number.  Once your check-in stickers have printed, you will be 
directed to the age-specific room(s) to drop off your children.  

 
Even if you’ve written allergies and/or potty-training needs on 
your child’s bag tag, please re-communicate this information to 
the  team  member  at  each  classroom  door.  You will hold on 
to your sticker or wear it  (it’s a  sticker,  so  why not?) until you  
have checked  out  all  of  your  children  after  the  gathering. 



GraceKids FAQ 

For the safety of your children, we WILL NOT release a child  
without their code-specific  checkout  sticker. If you lost the 
sticker, please speak with a security team member or GraceKids 
Staff member.    

 
 
 
 

 
 


